ExonMobil



23 June 2021

Dear Community Member

We are continuing to move forward with our safe plant re-start.

We now have boilers and furnaces online, and feed gas arrived today from the North Sea meaning we can move towards the next phase - to start our Gas Turbine and Process Gas Compressor.

As both the Gas Turbine and its controls systems are brand new, we will first be taking time to run comprehensive pre-start checks and tests.

We anticipate completing this work and starting these machines, as well as the first of our main processing units, between today and Friday.

This schedule would see us then move to the final phase (re-starting our distillation towers) on Friday into the weekend. As previously advised, this final phase requires the use of the elevated flare for a limited period but we have taken action to minimise flare size and duration.

Currently, required flaring is contained within the capacity of the ground flares, however, there may be intermittent periods of elevated flaring over the next day or so.

As you will appreciate, our priority is to re-start safely and so we may take additional time where required, but we will continue to advise you of any changes to our schedule.

Should you have any questions, please let us know.

Best regards

Martin Burrell Plant Manager

Email: fep@exxonmobil.com Web: exxonmobil.co.uk Twitter: exxonmobil_fep Tel. 01383 737 000

E‰onMobil